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7 January 2022

Dear Parents

Parent events in the spring term
We are pleased to inform you about the range of parent events coming up this spring term, to which you are, as always, very
warmly invited:

Event Year
group

When and where How to sign
up

TSOL - English Conversation Classes
Attend a course learning English with other parents. You will receive an
accreditation upon completion, become more confident to use and
understand English and to support your child. £2 per session paid in
cash on the day.

ALL Each Wednesday
from 12  January to
23 March except half
term
Round Hall

Just turn up!

Growth Mindset parent workshop
In this workshop, led by Elena Yiapanis, we will explore the importance
of supporting your child to develop a growth mindset and strategies for
doing this from home.

ALL Wednesday 19
January
9:00 - 9:45
Virtual training

Click here for
the link to
access the
session.

Challenging Behaviour with Jacqui Summers
This workshop follows on from the Rules, Routines and Boundaries
workshop and explores expectations of behaviour, calm vs chaos, we
shall/we will and responses to/consequences for unwanted behaviour.

ALL Monday 24 January
9am
Round Hall

Just turn up!

Supporting the self Regulation for nursery and reception children
Self-regulation skills help children learn, behave well, get along with
others and become independent. In this workshop, EYFS Lead Olivia
Parsons will discuss the importance of self-regulation, how self
regulation is developed, how it is connected to all aspects of learning
and practical examples of ways parents can support self regulation.

EYFS Wednesday 2
February
1pm
Virtual training

The link will
be sent out to
parents in
advance of
the workshop

Mental Health
This workshop, hosted by Karen Ayres and Rebecca Neale, will be an
opportunity to explore how mental health and well being is supported
in school as well as giving out information about external agency
support.  It will also look at this year’s Mental Health Awareness week
‘Growing Together’.

ALL Tuesday 8 February
9:30am
Virtual training

The link will
be sent out to
parents in
advance of
the workshop

Learning Conversations
Learning conversations provide an opportunity to meet with your
child’s class teacher and hear about your child’s progress and ask any
questions you may have.

ALL Thursday 10
February
11.30am - 7pm

Via a form on
parentmail

Attendance parent workshop with Jacqui Summers
Find out how to support your child to be in school on time every day to
promote the best outcomes.

ALL Thursday 24
February
9am
Round Hall

Just turn up!

Come Learn With Me
This is an opportunity to come and see what your children get up to
when at school. The session will have a sustainability focus so please
come along and join in with these practical learning opportunities.

ALL WC 28 Feb
Please see specific
timings for your
child’s class event on
the letter to follow

Just turn up!

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87875360412?pwd=cnpUWHRFRmZCeUpmOXVoeTUyeTZWZz09


World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org • www.grangeparkprimary.enfield.sch.uk
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

Maths in the EYFS
In this workshop we will discuss how we teach Mathematics in the
EYFS, demonstrate key concepts using resources and suggest practical
ways to support your child’s Mathematical development at home.

EYFS Thursday 3 March
9am
Round Hall

Via a form on
Parentmail

Maths Workshop
Come to our maths parent workshops, hosted by the maths lead, to
find out what mathematics looks like at Grange Park and how you can
support your child to consolidate their maths learning at home.

Y1 - Y2

Y3 - Y6

Thursday 10  March
9:00am
Round Hall

Thursday 17 March
9:00am
Round Hall

Via a form on
Parentmail

Autism Coffee morning
This coffee morning, hosted by Karen Ayres (Assistant Headteacher for
Inclusion and SENCo) will be an opportunity for parents of children with
additional needs to come together to support each other.

ALL Thursday 24 March
9:30am
Round Hall

Just turn up!

Home Learning Surgery
Come to our Home Learning Surgery where there will be teachers on
hand, supporting you and your child, in using the many different online
learning platforms we use.

ALL Friday 25 March
3:15pm - 4:00pm
Round Hall

Just turn up!

Talking to your child about sex and relationships with Jacqui Summers
Find out how to talk to your child about sex and relationships. The
workshop will explore:

● Puberty – emotional and physical changes
● The impact of social media – safety and awareness
● Safe and healthy relationships
● Timeline of words for discussion

ALL Thursday 31 March
9:00am
Round Hall

Via a form on
Parentmail

Parents have also been invited to come and watch their child’s class assembly this year.  The date for this was shared with
parents on Meet the Teacher.  We look forward to seeing you during the spring term at some of these events!

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


